





<u>Welcome Visitors</u>: Thank you for joining us in worship this morning. If you are new or visiting, please fill out a Connection Card located in the offering boxes or in the seat backs

<u>This week</u>: The church office will be closed on Monday, January 1st. AWANA resumes this week on Wednesday at 6:30 pm with Silly Socks Night. Children's Church resumes next Sunday at both services and Youth Group will resume next Sunday at 5:43 pm.

<u>Cambodia Mission Trip Funding:</u> Envelopes are on the tables in the back of the sanctuary for anyone wishing to donate to the Eyeglass Ministry Mission Trip taking place in May. You may place your donation in the black offering boxes.

<u>Bible Reading Plans</u> are available on the tables in the back of the sanctuary. We encourage you to take the challenge of reading more of God's word in 2024.

Attention College Students: Pastor McLean and Katie would like to invite all of the TBC college students to join them for a night of food and fellowship on January 15th. Because there was such a huge turnout last year at their home, it will be held at the church this year. The meal will be served at 6:30 pm but feel free to come as early as 6:00. Please talk to Pastor McLean or Katie to let them know if you're coming, or if you have any food allergies. Or you can scan the QR code to the right to RSVP. Hoping to see many of you there for this fun evening!

Connections Class: Are you interested to learn more about TBC? Then please come to our Connections Class and learn the basic doctrines of faith and a whole lot more about TBC specifically...including how you can connect and serve more, perhaps even head towards membership. We will start by noon on Sunday, January 21st, with a light meal provided. We will wrap up by 3:00 pm. Registration is needed so we ensure we have enough food. Please register at https://jamestowntbc.churchcenter.com/people/forms/372714







TBC Leaders

Pastoral Staff

McLean Jones Lead Pastor

Derek Cozine Pastor of Student Ministries

Collin McDonald Pastoral Intern

<u>Staff</u>

Lisa Boerger Office Administrator
Kayla Grounds Children's Director
Trena Owens Children's Director
Jeri Lynch TBC's Licensed Counselor

- I a first to the second and

Rocky Seefried Custodian

Elders

David Patzer Chris Hoke James Owen

Blake Reed Chip Steckler

Deacons

Brian Markegard Bernie Satrom Doris Giedt John Elhard Fred Aziz Kelly Rachel

Penny Orr Mark Love

Missionaries

Luke & Kelly Lyons Philippines
Shan Reed NAB - Japan

Brandon & Marcie Jones NAB - Brazil Debbie Kitchel CMA - Kenya

Aaron & Rachel Aziz Vector Expeditions

Kody & Kimberly Keysor CRU Ryan & Laura Jensen CRU

TBC Ministries

Sunday Ministries

Tuesday Ministries

Wednesday Ministries

YTD Giving Report	
Budget	\$673,086.08
Giving	\$658,531.39
Spending	\$744,799.51







Grow As a Disciple



And serve Him

December 31, 2023

Acts Part IV: Paul's Trials and Tribulations: The God Who Guides

God is with you to the end.

www.jamestowntbc.org 701-952-0822

TBC guest WiFi Password: askpastorK